
 

Tuesday Morning Prayer 
 

 

Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to a time of prayer, in the 
church library. Giving thanks and praying for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our community, nation and worldwide. 

 
 
 

 

 

Keepers of TRUE Faith 
Starting September 28th! 

 

Children from Pre-K through 6th grade are welcome to join in 
the fun 6:30 – 8 PM Wednesday evenings!  Games, friends, 

Bible lessons and crafts!   
 

The first part of the year will be focusing on the Fruit of the  
Spirit: “But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 

kindness, goodness, gentleness and self-control.  Against such 
things there is no law”   Galatians 5:22-23 

 

Keepers meet each Wednesday evening 
 throughout the school year. 
Registration is $15 per child,   

max. of $30 per family.  Sign up today!   
Online- truememorial.org  go the calendar  

and click on September 28th! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday School for All 
 

 

Everyone invited to Sunday School at 9:30 a.m. Sunday 
mornings. Children’s classes are downstairs, Teens are in the 
loft, Young Adults are in the Fellowship Hall and Adults are in 
the Sanctuary.  Adults are starting “Distorted Images of Self, 
Restoring Our Vision.” 
 

 

October 4th Youth Group Starting!   
 

Teens, 7th grade and up, are invited 6:30-8:30 PM Tuesday 
evenings for dinner, studying God’s Word, worship and 
games!   

 

 

 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, 
just as in fact you are doing”  1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

October 9 – November 20 
 

Secret Sisters is a ministry between you and another “Sister” in 
our church family.  You become her secret encourager and 

silent prayer partner for a set period of time.  
She won’t know who you are, but she will know you are there, 
encouraging and praying for her. Secret Sisters are encouraged 

to pray often for their sister’s noted prayer requests,  
as well as for her growth in faith and love for Christ. 

Encourage her with notes and SMALL gifts. 
 

Questionnaires are on the table in the foyer, 

please have them back to Kasey Hall, or 

leave in the basket in foyer, by October 2  
 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 
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September 25, 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Hymn # 8 “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” 

Responsive Reading # 509  

My Life, My Joy, My All 
 

Prayer of Invocation 

Hymn # 229 “Our God Reigns” 

Sharing of Scripture Verse and Devotional 

Readings and Testimonies of Praise 
 

“Name that Hymn”* 

Offering 

Message – Long Live the King 

Hymn # 239 “Jesus Is Coming Again”  

Benediction 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

*Children’s Church – DURING the last of the three songs, 
children are dismissed for Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery 

and toddler rooms are open throughout worship. 

 

True Memorial  

Baptist Church 
 

 

 

 
 

Touching Lives with Scripture  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monadnock Christian Ministries 
 

Join us in beautiful Jaffery, NH at Camp Monadnock!  The 
speaker this year will be author Maggie Wallem Rowe. 

 

If you are interested in going on the Women’s Retreat, there 
will be a quick get together in the library after the Morning 

Worship TODAY with more information! 
 

Costs for the weekend -  
$209 private room bathroom, $195 for shared hall bathroom 
or $100 for Saturday only.           www.monadnock.com/ 

 
 

True Memorial Baptist Church 
75 Missions’ Conference! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2 – Mike Hennessey 
Director of House of Hope, Berwick, Maine 

 

October 9 – The Kim Family, Word of Life, South Korea 
 

October 16 – Karen Weitzel and Edie Cunningham (ABWE) 
 

October 23 – Word Radio  
 

October 30 – Sean Donnelly 
                        Missionary Air Group  (MAG) Central America 
 

Missionary Banquet will be October 30th,  following the 
Morning Worship.  Sign up will be posted soon! 

True Memorial Baptist Church 
75 Missions’ Conference! 
Facing a Task Unfinished 

 

Missionaries that serve throughout the world, are supported 
by donations.  We as a church family commit each year to 
donating, or pledging, to help support a number of 
missionaries.  Gifts are also given in times of need or for 
projects throughout the year.  On the weekly prayer sheet (in 
the foyer) there is a list of missionaries we currently support 
as a church family.  
  

Because this group of Missionaries are supported and prayed 
for, the Gospel has been shared with college students in AZ, 
Muslim’s in Europe, people coming to this country, not 
knowing the language, to children in summer camps. Christian 
children’s curriculum has been written, women in crisis with 
an unexpected pregnancy have received counseling, medical 
and financial help, the hungry have been fed, Christian radio is 
available throughout much of New England, people in remote 
areas in jungles now have access to medical and dental care, 
emergency flights and regularly hear about Christ.   
 

Bibles have been translated and churches are being planted 
from Peru and Guatemala to Boston, new missionaries are 
being trained and sent out. 
 

In many cases the missionaries are risking all.  Dangerous 
areas, limited medical resources, political upheaval and in 
some cases their lives and freedom are threatened for sharing 
Christ’s message of forgiveness and love.  
 

True Memorial has two budgets: Current – heat, electricity, 
maintenance, salaries, insurance, plowing, etc. and then we 
have Missions- Missions is what is used for supporting 
Missionaries. At the end of 2022 the Missions Committee will 
prayerfully consider what has been pledged, and create a 
budget for 2023 for supporting missionaries and missions’ 
organizations. 
 

Throughout the month of October we invite missionaries to 
share and give updates. Pledge Cards will be out then. You will 
have the opportunity to let the Missions Committee know if 
you would like to donate towards missions in the year 2023. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

The flowers this morning are placed by the 
deaconesses, in memory of our long time church 

member and dear friend, Shirley Hartford  
who recently went home to be with the Lord. 
She also served on the deaconess committee  

many years ago. 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

Start collecting items now!  Sales throughout 
the year are a great way to pick up items to add 
to boxes later.  You may assemble your own box 
or donate items and we will assemble!   

 

Include in boxes: toys, personal toiletry items (toothbrushes, 
combs, wash cloths) crafts supplies, kits, crayons, pencils, 
paper, socks and such.  Add a “Wow” item! Something like a 
doll, beading kit, ball, backpack or other spectacular item. (No 
war toys, candy, liquids or toothpaste.) 

 

The message of Salvation in the child’s own language will be 
added. Boxes are delivered throughout the world to children 
in need. In many areas a weekly Bible study is then offered.  
Shoe boxes will be collected the beginning of November.   

 

For stories of how shoe boxes have impacted the lives of the 
children or for more information please visit  
Samaritan’s Purse.  
 

There is a collection box, along with brochures and ideas in 
the foyer. Find a great deal on something? Buy 20!   

 

   

 

 
 

 

(603) 332-3131  www.truememorial.org    

Pastor Richard Lamirande     

PO BOX 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road, 

Rochester, NH 03867 

Women’s Retreat 

OCTOBER 21-23 

with  
Maggie W. Rowe 
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